* Dibble, Dickson

From: Dibble, Dickson

Sent: Friday, January 07, 2011 3:38 PM

To: 'Cathy Danielle’

Cc: - Ajhar, Rebecca; 'Bittle, Clifton’; Shelton, Paul

Subject: RE: Withdrawal of Secondary Aluminum Sweat Furnace Air General Permit, ARMS #

0112648-002

Dear Mr. & Mrs. Danielle,
Let me try this again.

| apologize but the subject item ARMS # cited in my previous e-mail was incorrect and should have been recorded as
0112648-002.

Thank you for your understanding and have a great day!

Dickson E. Dibble, ES III

FL Dept of Environmental Protection

Div. of Air Resource Management

Bureau of Air Monitoring & Mobile Sources
Air General Permit Program

Tel. (850) 921-9586

FAX (850) 922-6979

ICG-#345

Dickson.Dibble@dep.state.fl.us

@;@ OMMUNICATE

in plain languagqe

Please note: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials regarding
state business are public records available to the public and media upon request Your e-mail communications may
therefore be subject to public disclosure

From: Dibble, Dickson

Sent: Friday, January 07, 2011 3:09 PM

To: 'Cathy Danielle'

Cc: Ajhar, Rebecca; 'Tlka.Bundy@ocfl.net'; John.Kasper@ocfl.net; Jodi.Dittell@ocfl.net; Grant, Patricia
Subject: RE: Withdrawal of Secondary Aluminum Sweat Furnace Air General Permit, ARMS #0951294-002

Dear Mr. and Mrs. Danielle,



_ Per y;our e-mail request below the Secondary Aluminum Sweat Furnace Air General Permit Registration which was
submitted and received by our office on 12/17/10 has been withdrawn from the re-registration and renewal process.

Thank you for your consideration and attention in this matter.
If you have any questions, comments or concerns please e-mail or call.

Sincerely yours,

Dickson E. Dibble, ES III

FL Dept of Environmental Protection

Div. of Air Resource Management

Bureau of Air Monitoring & Mobile Sources
Air General Permit Program

Tel. (850) 921-9586

FAX (850) 922-6979

ICG-#345

Dickson.Dibble@dep.state.fl.us

e s
SOMMUNICATE

in plain language

Please note: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials regarding
state business are public records available to the public and media upon request. Your e-mail communications may
therefore be subject to public disclosure

From: Cathy Danielle [mailto:CathyDD@u-pull-it.com]

Sent: Friday, January 07, 2011 11:36 AM

To: Dibble, Dickson ‘

Subject: Withdrawal of Secondary Aluminum Sweat Furnance Air General Permit
Importance: High

January 7, 2011
Attention: Dickson Dibble

Please let this email letter serve as notification of the withdrawal of the Re-Registration of a Secondary Aluminum Sweat
Furnace Air General Permit that was submitted in December of 2010. U-Pull-It will be installing alternate equipment.

Thank you in advance for your attention to this matter.

Cathy Davis Danielle
U-Pull-It of Broward Inc.



4000 SW 47" Avenue

" Davie, FL 33314
Phone: 954-581-4889 Ext. 2
Fax: 954-581-8212
cathydd@u-pull-it.com
http://www.u-pull-it.com

Tracking:




Recipient
'Cathy Danielle’
Ajhar, Rebecca
‘Bittle, Clifton’

Shelton, Paul

Delivery

Delivered: 1/7/2011 3:38 PM



